
 

 

 

 

September 24, 2024 

 

To:  Members of the Equitable Growth and Housing Committee  

From:  Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager 

Subject: OTR North Special Permit Parking Area 

 

Attached is the DCED presentation concerning the OTR North Special Permit Parking 

Area. 

 

 

 

Copy: Markiea L. Carter, Director, Department of Community & Economic Development 
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